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April 30, 2005

Paper ID : ISMOT-332
Paper Title : INTEGRATION OF 2-D PBG PATTERNS IN GROUND AND SUBSTRATE WIT

THE ENHANCED PERFORMANCE
Paper Author(s): R. S. Kshetrimayum, A. V. Sathanur and K. J. Vinoy

Dear Professor Rakhesh Singh Kshetrimayum,

This is to notify you that your paper submitted for
ISMOT2005 has been accepted for presentation at the
Symposium. Attached are a letter of acceptance for
your paper and the visa information for your visiting
Japan.

I am pleased to inform you that the ISMOT2005 technical
program committee nominated you as one of the candidates
who are offered our financial support program. If you
are going to participate in the symposium and make your
pre-registration under this suppert program, you will
receive 120,000 JPY as a total of your local costs for
five days in Fukuoka and your registration fee. Please
let me know, by April 20, 2005, your intention with
regard to the support program. If you wish to receive
the financial support, you will be provided a special
registration procedure different from the regular one.

Please read carefully the attached visa information.
I would like to advise you to begin the application
procedure as early as possible, if you need a visa to
enter in Japan.

The Book of Rbstract, Online Proceedings, and CD-ROM
Proceedings require high quality display of figures
for both the printed pages and the screen of web. You

will be requested later to improve the quality if the
figures contained in your manuscript have deficiencies.

Looking forward to meeting you at ISMOT2005 in Fukuoka.

Sincerely,

Kiyotoshi Yasumoto
Chair, Technical Program Committee
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